
 
 
Dear Hotel Guests, 
 
Just a quick email to inform you that was implemented a tourist tax in the 
municipality of Loulé.  
 
Due to this, from 1st November 2024 will be charged: 

 1 EUR per person, per night to stays from 1st November to the 31st March  
 2 EUR per person, per night to stays from 1st April to the 31st October 

 
This fee will be only applicable to bookings done from this date onwards and it’s 
not included in the total price, must be paid at check-in and it will be charged to 
all guests aged 16 and over. It is limited to a maximum of 5 nights per person. 
 
Thank you in advance. 
 
If you have any further query, or need any additional information please do not 
hesitate to contact us. 
 
 


